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Celebrated 126 years of Picton Rowing in 2010 

 
 

Picton Rowing Club Long Distance Paddle – 2019 
 

Picton Rowing extends an invitation to all interested rowers and supporters to participate in a 
long distance paddle on 12th October 2019.  The intended course for the event is Anakiwa to 
Picton Harbour but on the day this course could be changed due to weather conditions.  This 
event is limited to fours, quads, eights and optiquads. 
 
It is intended that following a safety briefing the 1st skiff will be off the start line at 9am from the 
Grove Wharf and heading to the finishing line at the Queen Charlotte Yacht Club wharf in 
Picton Harbour.  This is a 12 km distance. 
 
An alternative course should weather conditions be unsuitable for the Grove Arm will be from 
Picton Harbour to the Snout north of Waikawa Bay and return a similar distance to the Grove 
Arm.  This may be shortened by 2km depending on weather conditions for the day. 
 
At the conclusion of the long distance paddle changing facilities will be made available 
including showers.  Participants and support crews are invited to join in a supplied brunch and 
prizegving with Picton Rowing Club members and supporters. 
 
Opening of the Picton Rowing Club 2019 / 2020 season by our club patron Mr Les Jones will 
be held prior to prizegiving. 
 
Race information and entry forms are enclosed. All entries will need to be returned to the 
Picton Rowing Club by 04th October 2019. 
 
 
Yours 
 
 
 
Jim Anderson – President Picton Rowing Club  
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